







Agreed Minutes -BOM MEETING - 24/05/22

- Chairperson and the board wished all our JC/LC/LCA students in Rath Dara CC the best of luck in the state exams.
- The Chairperson thanked the staff for all their hard work throughout this difficult year and wished them all the best for Summer holidays. The Senior Management team also thank the board for their hard work and dedication throughout the year.
- 3. Congratulations were sent by the board to all the teachers and students who were involved in the production of Rath Dara CC'S first ever school newsletter.
- 4. A presentation was made to former board members Fr. Liam McClarey and Mr. Brendan Doorley for all their many years of service, support and dedication.
- 5. Funding has been approved for the Quiet Space with work commencing in July, while the consultation process for the roof repairs will begin during the Summer.
- The Teacher Leadership Team were congratulated on winning an award for their Wellbeing project which was aimed at improving the quality of teaching and learning in the school as well as learning outcomes and experiences for students in Rath Dara CC.
- Congratulation to the One Good School team for achieving the bronze medal on the One Good School nationwide programme. They are on track to achieve the gold medal in year two.

